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From:  Mary Ann Horne-White, Community Life Chairperson 
 
Date:   March 2019 
 
Directive #5 
 
Educate, Engage, and Empower 
 
Human Trafficking: 
          Thank-you to all the CWL councils and members who have been sending donations toward the 
One/Nine/Ninety-Nine initiative to fund Farmtown Canada’s July ONroute Human Trafficking Awareness 
Campaign.  
      On February 22nd, Canada’s Human Trafficking Awareness Day, Farmtown sent out an email postcard 
called “SAVE THE DATE JULY 30TH”.  Please continue to share this information and the postcards at: 
your CWL meetings, with family, friends, your mayor, city councilor, your MPs and MPPs.    
     July 30th at 9:20am, let’s plan to be at our closest 4O1 ONroute rest stop to show our support as a 
group of caring CWL members. 
    The information and postcard have been posted to our London Diocesan Website under the “Take 
Action” tab on the “Home” page at www.cwllondon.ca . 
     You can go to Farmtown’s website to RSVP and get more information about Human Trafficking as 
well at: www.farmtowncanada.ca . 
 
Water Conservation: 
      Ontario Provincial Council is asking our members to focus on water conservation and preservation for 
2019.  Here are a few examples of ways to conserve water at home.  Turn off the tap while brushing your 
teeth and scrubbing your hands.  Shorten the number of minutes of each shower.  Fix a leaky faucet…  
Check out more information at www.cwl.on.ca under “Care for our Common Home”, or our diocesan 
website. 
 
 
IMPORTANT NOTE:  FOR CONVENTION IN WINDSOR 
 
      Bring 20-24 pairs of socks and an 8”X11” placard (sign) displaying the total number of pairs 
collected by your council.  Place 20-24 pairs of socks in a bag, or basket and hold the placard during 
the procession for the Crowning of Mary.   
*All the remaining socks collected will stay in your communities to be given to those in need there. *       
                                                  
See you at the Convention! 
 Mary Ann                

 
       


